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General Notices • Algemene Kennisgewings

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE AND CONSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENT

GENERAL NOTICE 1239 OF 2022DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE AND CONSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS 
EXTRADITION BILL, 2022  

 
1. The Department of Justice and Constitutional Development invites interested parties to 

submit written comments on the proposed Extradition Bill, 2022 (the Bill). 
 
2. The purpose of the Bill is to provide for the extradition of persons accused or convicted 

of certain offences in the Republic of South Africa and foreign States; to provide for the 
surrender of persons accused or convicted of certain crimes to international entities; to 
provide for measures to ensure compliance with the international obligations of the 
Republic of South Africa in terms of resolutions and other international instruments and 
agreements and to provide for matters incidental thereto.  

 
5. A copy of the Bill is available on the website of the Department at 

http://www.justice.gov.za.   
 
6. The comments on the Bill must be submitted to Ms R Baloyi, on or before 4 October 

2022. The contact details are: 
 
(a) Postal address: 

The Director-General: Justice and Constitutional Development 
Private Bag X 81 
Pretoria 
0001 
marked for the attention of Ms R Baloyi; or 
 

(b) E-mail address: 
regobaloyi@justice.gov.za; or 
 

(c) Fax nr: 
012 406 4632. 
 

7. Further information can be obtained from Ms R Baloyi at 012 406 4769. 




